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  “FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY, AND KNOWLEDGE “                                 

  AUGUST 2022 

Ice cream rides are still happening on Wednesday’s.  

A few G members went camping at Jenny Wiley 

State Park.   

We took a trip to the Air Force Museum. This muse-

um is worth the drive to see.  We spent over 4 

hours there and could have stayed longer, but we 

had dinner reservations at DB Mongolia Grill.  The 

food was so good, that it’s worth a trip there. 



 

 

 

It all started in the GREAT state of Kentucky, Louis-

ville to be exact. We met on a blind date, and I knew 

he was the one. It took him a little longer but he final 

saw the light. We were married 4 years later when 

we were still young and full of energy. This past July 

we celebrated our GOLDEN Anniversary, 50 years. 

Along the way we have had GOOD times, GREAT 

times, GLORIOUS times, and some challenging times, 

but all in all it's been a GOOD ride. And it’s not over 

yet. 

When we moved to our first duty station, as Chuck 

was in the Navy, we were embraced by our military 

family and our new neighbors. We thought they 

were so old. GEE whiz they were 30! Now we realize 

they were just babes like us. We spent 10 years in 

California. Chuck bought a motorcycle after returning 

from Vietnam and we spent many weekends riding 

thru Yosemite, Kings Canyon, and Sequoia National 

Park. 

Our sons, Chris and Jason were born in California. 

Shortly after Jason was born, we decided to leave the 

Navy and we moved back to Kentucky, again we 

were embraced by our new work family, our new 

church family, and more new neighbors. We sold the 

motorcycle until Our kids grew up, married, and 

started their families giving us three GLORIOUS 

GRANDCHILDREN. 

In 1999 Judy started to work for a motorcycle dealer-

ship. Well that got Chuck interested in getting anoth-

er motorcycle and not just any motorcycle a GOLD-

WING. His first GOLDWING was a 1988 GOLD GOLD-

WING that he won on an auction on eBay. A few 

years later He sold it and bought a 1989 teal GOLD-

WING a year later. He had joined chapter G in the 

early 2000s and rode and went to meetings with 

them for several years, but he traveled for his job 

leaving home on Mondays returning on Friday not 

leaving much time to be an active G member he quit 

going. In 2016 he rejoined chapter G and began rid-

ing more and attending meetings and even went to a 

blast. In 2017 a trip was planned by the G to Berlin, 

Ohio and he asked me if I would like to go. Of course, 

I said yes as Berlin is one of my favorite places to go. 

In fact, we bought furniture from a store in the Berlin 

area and had spent many weekends there. 

I didn’t know anyone but unless you’ve been hiding 

you know I am not particularly shy. The first person I 

met was Kim Artmayer, then Kim Pommier and then 

Kim Hedger. I thought I don’t belong because my 

name is not Kim. But I was embraced by this G fami-

ly, and I’ve never looked back. We have had so many 

GOOD times, GREAT rides, and GLORIOUS food and 

lots of Ice Cream. They always have your back, and 

you can GUARANTEE that they will take care of you 

no matter the circumstances. They are the GREATEST 

GROUP of friends anyone could have.  

The last 50 years has brought us so many blessings. 

The wonderful family we have with our sons, their 

wives and our GRANDCHILDREN is our GREATEST 

blessing sharing the love we have with them. Anoth-

er blessing we have is the GREATEST friends in the 

world, Chapter G. We feel so blessed to be part of 

this GROUP. I have decided that G stands for GOOD-

NESS, GOLDEN friendships, and of course GOLD-

WINGS. 

Chuck and Judy Norris 

50 YEARS OF “G” 
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Wow what a month!  From the announcement at Wing Ding to our visit to Chapter T, we have had a month 
full of fun and concern about what will happen in the future.  We went to DeSha’s restaurant in Maysville for 
our dinner ride, it was only wet in the beginning but ended up being a great ride.  Then we had a great 
camping and riding weekend visiting Chapter T in Paintsville, and ended up with a ride and visit to the Air 
Force Museum in Dayton.  All around different activities to attract everyone. 
 
First of all, let us assure you that we are fully committed in keeping Chapter G going after the first of the 
year.  We are listening to your ideas and opinions of what we should do.  As you have heard Anita is forming 
the Eagle Wings Road Riders.  We are not going to jump on the first bandwagon that comes along.  Other 
options could be in the wind and we are playing the waiting game to see what happens.  No one can simply 
take over GWRRA.  Forms have to be refiled and can take time to get this completed.  We have you in mind 
and promise we will inform you with any new information, or decisions we are faced with.  Please be patient 
and ask us any questions you may have and if we do not know, we will find out. 
 
Don’t forget the Blast at the end of the month.  Our basket’s theme is the “Bear Essential”. These are articles 
to help someone take care of their motorcycle.  If you don’t have something to add to the basket, please 
think about donating money so we can shop.  
 
We have a bunch of activities and rides scheduled throughout the rest of the year.  It is time to start thinking 
about next year’s rides so put your ideas on paper and bring it to the planning meeting or give your list to 
Chuck.  Please check the website for the latest information on all events and join us for riding and fun. 

Chapter 
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The Florence Y'alls baseball game is August 20th. If you have not paid for your tickets, please bring your 

money to the August gathering, or make arrangements to see me prior to the game. We have a great seat 

and it sure to be a good time. If you would still like to go to the game, but have not signed up, there is still 

time and seats are available with the group. Please let me know as soon as possible. 

The G-Toberfest weekend is quickly approaching! September 17th is the day of our family picnic. The cost is 

$15 per person. The Chapter will provide meats and drinks and lots of picnic fun! There is still plenty of time 

to sign up. If you plan to camp, get those reservations made, it is a super fun time when you hang out with 

the G! 

 

November 27th, we have reservations to see White Christmas at LaComedia in Springboro, OH. The cost is 

$54.00 per person, and we are attending the matinee. Arrival time is 10:30am, Buffet at 11:15pm and show-

time is 12:30pm. We still have seats available and look forward to kicking off the holiday season with our G 

family. Money is due by October 15th. 

 

And we cannot forget the KY Blast! It is August 25-27 in Danville, KY. An ice-cream social is planned for the 

25th and a Luau is planned for Friday night the 26th. The District Staff is working hard to plan an incredible 

event including Rides, classes, games, and fun. There will also be an Advanced Riders Course (ARC), a Trike 

Riders Course (TRC) and a Medic First Aid Course (MFA) on Sunday, August 28th. See the District website for 

details and to sign up. gwrraky.com 

 

Save the date for our Christmas Party, Saturday, December 3rd. Details to be announced soon. 

We have so much fun when the G family is together. We have a variety of events, hopefully there is some-

thing that sounds fun to you. We really do enjoy your company! 
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I once had a job where my co-workers and I adopted the motto “The only constant is change”.   It fit the 

work environment well because every time we turned around processes or policies were updated making it 

challenging to keep up to date.  Since that time, I have come to realize that this motto has followed me 

through life.  When we think about the fast paced world in which we live, you just can’t ignore the fact that 

things are always changing around us, but have you ever heard the saying,” The more things change, the 

more they stay the same”.  It sounds like a contradiction, but when I think about, it really is true.  

 In 2014, when Renzo and I uprooted and moved to Houston, it felt like our whole world had changed; new 

home, new surroundings, new friends.  But, what remained under the surface, below all the bright shiny 

“new” was our love for each other, our joy of riding motorcycles, and all of our Kentucky friends who were 

right there “figuratively” every step of the way. 

 

Last month GWRRA was delivered a powerful blow.  Some people took it hard, and others saw it as the end 

of a great thing.  However that announcement affected you, I want you to consider this… 

 

No corporate decision can EVER take away what our “G” family has built and nur-

tured over the years.  We still have our friends!  We still have our memories!  We 

can still spend time together having fun, going on rides, weekend trips, sharing 

meals together , and even getting together for Holidays and special events.  We 

can still invite new friends to join us.  We can still go for ice cream and get togeth-

er each spring to work on our bikes.  WE CAN STILL RIDE!!!! 

 
GWRRA brought us together, and for that, I am forever thankful.  It is sad that the organization can no long-

er function as we have all come to know it.  We don’t know what will happen between now and the end of 

the year, but I know one thing is certain…We can still have fun together!  Forget about all the business be-

hind the scenes.  Let someone else work through those issues.  Let’s continue to be us and just have some 

more FUN!!  

 

 

Assistant 

Chapter 
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Hello G Friends, 

 

What a busy summer this has been and it’s hard to 

believe it’s half over already – try to get out and 

ride this beautiful country’s roads that we are 

lucky to have. 

 

Our next big Kentucky District Event is the Ken-

tucky Blast in Danville, KY.  We haven’t been there 

before, but Leah & Rick have shown us the pic-

tures and it is going to be lots of fun and lots of 

room for us to be able to easily park, room for ven-

dors and ARC & TRC Training.  Try to attend! With 

a Hawaiian Theme and Luau it is bound to have 

lots of entertainment. 

 

Please contact us if any of your contact infor-

mation has changed—we don’t want you to miss 

anything.  Also, if we are missing your birthday or 

wedding anniversary, please let us know so you 

can be recognized.  If you have any questions or 

need assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact 

us. 

Hi Chapter G, 
 
Congratulations to our winners from the July Get 
Together!!  Joe Rogers won the $10 membership 
draw this month.  Lucky Karen Risen (Chapter A) 
won 1st place of $42 and she won 2nd place of $25 
and Steve Cumpton won 3rd place of $18.  
 
Thank you to all who participated at the July Gath-
ering.  
 
We want to thank Dean & Kim for doing a great job 
selling tickets at our July Gathering!!  If it wasn’t for 
Dean and Kim selling our tickets and our wonderful 
members and guests purchasing our 50/30/20 tick-
ets, we wouldn’t have the opportunity to do the 
fun events that we do each year. 
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I hope everyone is having a great summer and enjoying the knowledge gained from past and continuing 
educational experiences within GWRRA. Yes, I know that the Home Office is officially closed as you read 
this, but all the Rider Ed programs are still operational through the end of 2022. I just participated in a 
Zoom call on July 18th for Educators in our area. The Director of Rider Education, Susan Huttman, was the 
facilitator and was very candid and open with the facts as they are known at this time. She has ordered 
they entire GWRRA inventory of the Rider Ed pins and patches to be delivered to her home for proper 
distribution as needed. I will be double-checking my inventory and ordering additional items as required. 
Please be assured that if the patches exist, and have yet to be claimed by a Member, I will be able to get 
you what you need. 
 
Please feel free to continue to check the database or contact me to check your file to ascertain what you 
are qualified to receive. Any Rider Ed courses you take can be added to your file and help to keep you cur-
rent. Please continue to send the course completion cards to me, and the course rosters too. One thing 
that has changed is that I am no longer able to input the data, but I can get it to the responsible person 
and have it entered. I can still see everyone’s records, and I can help you understand why you have the 
status you do. If I can’t, I will ask Rider Ed team and get the answer for you. 
 
At the end of this month, there will be several courses and seminars offered at the KY Blast in Danville. 
We have secured enough instructors for the ARC and TRC so everyone will have the feedback they re-
quire for a great experience. Our own Alan Ernest has promised to participate in the event as well. 
Whether you find them at the Blast or somewhere else, I hope you will take advantage of any courses 
offered. Knowledge is power.  Be “power-full” and ride to success. 

RIDER EDUCATION 
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Chapter G would like to wish a very Happy Birthday and a Happy Anniversary to our members who are 

celebrating in the month of July. 

 

If you have a birthday or anniversary in June that I have missed, please contact me so I can update my 

roster. 

 

 
 
08/03   John Eicher   08/17   Ron Hudson     
08/04 Jack Redd    08/18 Steve Centner   
08/06 Windy Quire   08/22   Gail Jones    

08/08 Joyce Quire   08/23   David Lewis 
08/10 Judy O’Banion  08/25   Glen Fein 
08/15 John Keiter   08/29   Judy Norris  

 

 

 

 

 

 

08/07/82  Troy & Wendi Robinson 
08/19/89 Steve and Angie Poat 
08/21/67 Tommy & Goldi Lakes 
08/24/84 Steve & Babette Centner  

 

 

 

If you have any information, for anyone who is sick or passed away that needs to be forwarded to our 
Chapter G family, please contact me at:  social@chapterg.org or call me at (859) 534-1018.   
social@chapterg.org.  

SOCIAL SECRETARY 
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This 22 inch Blackstone Griddle will be given away at The Blast. The winner does not need to be present 

to win and Rick Cridlin will personally deliver the Griddle to the winner if you are on your bike or cannot 

take it home from The Blast.  Good luck everyone! 

Congrats to us! John and I were able to acquire Smokey at our July gathering by default. Congrats to 

Chapter A who acquired Smokey at their July gathering.  

 

Chapter G acquired Smokey at C’s gathering from Chapter A.  We’ll have Smokey at the Blast for the COY 

drawing to see who gets to keep Smokey.  Good luck to all! 

COUPLE OF THE YEAR 

John and I would like to wish all COYs good luck in the drawing, at the Blast, to acquire Smokey for keeps.  

It has been a lot of fun trying to acquire him at each gathering.  We have enjoyed getting to know each of 

you a little better, and have enjoyed Smokey’s photo album He sure has be busy bear this year.   

Smokey had fun at the Air 

Force Museum. He also 

paid his respects to our 

first daughter at the Day-

ton National Cemetery  
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I hope everyone had a great July and got to do lots of riding. We had a small group 

attend the dinner ride and it was a nice place with very good food.  

 Judy and I did not get to go to Jenny Wiley but we understand it was a good trip with a nice ride and 

great scenery. I want to thank Rick Artmayer for leading the group to and from Jenny Wiley. Glad some of 

you got to check out the campground and the area for next year’s Ride-in.   We only had a few people sign 

up for the museum and I want to thank Randy for taking the lead.  

In case you have not heard Judy and I were both exposed to Covid and I tested positive. I should be back 

in fife by the time you read this. Looking forward to August with a visit to the American Sign Museum and 

Washington Chili and then continue the fun with the Y’alls baseball game.   Just when you think you have 

had enough we will finish the month with the Kentucky Blast. This will be a grand event for the State. I 

hope you got registered and have reservations for the Blast. The District staff is putting together a great 

event, lets show our support.  Don’t forget there will be an ARC and TRC course plus a Medic First Aid 

courses on Sunday. I hope you got signed up if you need any of these.    

Check out the new Chapter G ride schedule on chapterg.org for future events.  We brought the new web-

site on-line, but we still have some work to do to get it where we want. There is a learning curve, but we 

hope to have it even better than before. Please be patient and check it out. We are also trying to use the 

Facebook page more so make sure you are receiving our post KY-G Northern Kentucky Chapter. 

 

RIDE COORDINATOR’S REPORT 
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Ice cream rides begin the first Wednesday of April and 
continue every Wednesday thru the summer. Meet at 
Heritage Bank (8751 US 42, Union) at 6:45pm. Depart 
7pm sharp. 
 

August 2022 
• 2nd— Chapter Get-together—American Legion 

Post 4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 
6.00pm meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 13th — Dinner Ride — American Sign Museum and 
eat at Washington Chili. Meet 10:45am Crestview 
Mall. Depart at 11:00. Head to Washington Chili 
3pm. 

• 20th— Florence Y’all Ballgame—6:36pm game. 
$8.00 person. There is a concert after the game. 
Please sign up at next gathering or contact Leah to 
reserve your seat.  

• 26th—28th—KY Blast—Danville, KY at the Show-
room. Host Hotel is the Hampton Inn, 100 Mont-
gomery Way. Call 859-236-6200, mention Gold-
wing KY Blast. Rate $109+tax, good until 7/24/22. 
Check out KY District site for more information. 
Sunday the 28th—ARC , TRC & Medic First Aid clas-
ses. Make sure you check gwrraky.com for sign-up. 

• 30th — Coordinators meeting—TBD 
 

September 2022 
• 6th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6.00pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 8th—10th—Wings over the Smokies — Staying at 
the ROUTE 19 Inn 4998 Soco Rd., Maggie Valley, 
NC. 1-828-944-0476. Meet at Dennys, Walton for 
breakfast at 8:00. Depart at 9:00. Route to be de-
termined. See www.gwrranc.org 

• 10th Dinner Event — Chuy’s 6825 Houston Rd., 
Florence, KY. Not confirmed. 

• 16th—18th — 2022 Chapter “G” Family Picnic — Big 

Bone Lick Park.  Make campsite reservations thru 
Reserve America. Make sure you sign up at Chapter 
meetings. Come celebrate and have fun! 

• 28th — Coordinators meeting—TBD. 
 

October 2022 
• 4th— Chapter Get-together—American Legion Post 

4, 8385 US-42, Florence, KY 41042.  Eat at 6.00pm 
meeting starts at 7pm. 

• 8th Dinner Ride -  Tentative Bianckie’s, 102 S. Main 
St., Cynthiana, KY. 859-234-3443. 

• 10th—Columbus Day 
• 14th—16th—Amish Country Trip. Travel there and 

explore Fri-Sat. Return home on Sunday. Staying at 
The Hotel Millersburg, 35 W. Jackson St., Mil-
lersburg, OH. Room are held under Judy Chapter 
G—330-674-1457. 1 Queen-$99+tax, 2 Queen-
$139+tax, 1 King-$139+tax. Go to hotelmil-
lersburg.com and check out the unique features. 

• 25th—Coordinators Meeting  - TBD 
• 31st—Have a Happy Halloween 
 

 

 

CHAPTER G RIDE SCHEDULE 

http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrranc.org
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
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The Traveling Plaque promotes  visitation between chapters. Each chapter has a chance to capture the 

plaque by attending the chapter meeting of the chapter who currently holds the plaque.  Points are given 

at each meeting that your chapter attends. At the end of the year, at the KY Blast, the chapter with the 

most points, is awarded the plaque. Check on KY District site for updated information on meetings. 

 

 

 

Chapter A—Louisville 

Meets the 2nd Saturday 

Roosters, 10430 Shelbyville Road #7 

Louisville, KY 40065 

Eat at 11:00 am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter C—Lexington 

Meets the 3rd Saturday 

Roosters, 2640 Richmond Rd. 

Lexington, KY 40509 

Eat at 11:00am—Meet at 12:00pm 

 

Chapter G — Northern KY 

Meets 1st Tuesday 

American Legion Post s4 

8385 US Hwy 42 

Florence, KY 41042 

Social time 6:30pm—Meet at 7:00pm 

 

Chapter K—Henderson 

Meets 3rd Sunday 

Golden Corral 

1320 N Green St. 

Henderson, KY 42420 

Eat at 12:00pm—Meet 1:00PM (CT) 

 

Chapter S — Elizabethtown 

Meets 1st Sunday  

Shoney’s 

1046 Executive Dr. 

Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

Eat at 4:00pm—Meet at 5:00pm 

 

Chapter T — Paintsville 

Meets 3rd Saturday 

Giovanni’s Pizza 

261 Court St., 

Paintsville, KY 

Eat at 5:00pm—Meet at 6:00pm 

 

Chapter Y—Mayfield 

Meets 1st Thursday 

Majestic Family Restaurant 

700 S 6th St 

Mayfield, KY 42066 

Eat at 6:00pm—Meet 7:00 (CT) 

TRAVELING PLAQUE 

CHAPTER MEETING SCHEDULE 

https://www.gwrraky.com/our-chapters/
https://chaptera.org/
http://www.kybluegrasswings.org/
http://www.chapterg.org/page2.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2735458413238794
https://www.facebook.com/groups/213677512002198
https://www.facebook.com/Gwrra-Chapter-KY-T-Big-Sandy-Wings-128027183940433
https://yducks.webs.com/
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Congratulations to those who are celebrating their July 

Chapter G Anniversaries 

Jerry & Luanne Williams 

8/16/2004 

Dave Ehrhardt 

8/16/2016 

Brenda Ehrhardt 

8/17/2016 
Elmer & Beverly Waid 

8/16/2018 

Glen & Jeanne Fein 

8/4/2019 
Katlyn Estes 

8/5/2019 

Joel Ehrhardt 

8/5/2019 
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 If you have item (s) for sale, that you would like to include in the newsletter, please send me a picture, price 

and info.  

 

We continue to  acknowledge a “G” member each month in the newsletter in the Spotlight.  This acknowl-

edgement can be about a recent accomplishment, graduation, course completed, etc.  Please send the infor-

mation and be sure to include pictures. Any article and pictures need to be sent by the 20th of the month.   

 

This newsletter is published to keep our members informed about Chapter G.  If there is anything you wish 

to see in the newsletter, that is currently not appearing, please let me know and we will take it into consider-

ation.   
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UPCOMING KY DISTRICT EVENTS 

• August 26th—28th—The Blast—Danville, KY. More details to come. 

 

More information at www.gwrraky.com 

 

For more District information, check out the District newsletter:  Newsletters – GWRRA Kentucky District 

(gwrraky.com)  

 

UPCOMING UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

•August 28th  —8:45 - 5:00pm —  3 Classes will be available at the KY Blast: 

• Advanced Rider Course 

•Trike Rider Course 

•Medic First Aid Course. 

 

Registration is on the Blast Registration form: 2022-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf (gwrraky.com)  

http://www.gwrraky.com/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.gwrraky.com/newsletters-page/
http://www.gwrraky.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/2022-Blast-Registration-Form.pdf
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Trike Kit 
Fits 2009 Honda Valkyrie 

$1,000—Cash Only 

Contact Tom Reilly: 859-652-1484 

2013 White Time Out Motorcycle Cargo Trailer 

$1500.00 OBO     

Call or Text Deb@ 859-380-7703 
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2012 Honda Goldwing—California Side Car Trike 

2012—ESCA Pad Trailer 

ASKING $28,000 
Triked as a new bike. We are second owners. Bought with 19,886 miles. As of 5/14/22 has 

33,837 miles. Sirius radio, CB, Air Wings, cover for trailer, 2 covers for trike—full & half. 

Like new HJC Helmets—IS-Max-11 with J&M Elite Headsets & Lower cord Small  & Large. 

 

Contact Chris Davis (call or text): 859-332-9242 
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Answer to 9 Across is 

ARMY 

 

This sign has been  

removed. 
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NEXT GET-TOGETHER: Tuesday 8/2/22—American Legion, Post 4, 8355 US-42, Florence, KY 

41042. Eat at 6pm. Meeting at 7pm. 
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